Mr. Stengel reported that he has asked Mr. Moorman to make a report
each month on anything of significance on the bill list.

Rolling Prairie: Mrs. Spycher attended the August meeting.
Millikin University has received a grant for MilliNet access to the
Internet. Trustee training is scheduled for September 23 from 8:30
until noon at the system. Registration information will be mailed
to the trustees.

Friends of the Library: The Friends did not meet this month.

Foundation: The Foundation did not meet this month.

VI. AVENUES TO EXCELLENCE II

Chapter II, Finances, was reviewed.

VII. OLD BUSINESS

Building Renovation and Financing: It was agreed to invite City
Council members to the library individually to discuss questions
and concerns regarding renovation. Mr. Moorman will try to find
out why the county chose to renovate rather than build a new
building. The location of the children's division will have to be
decided. This will be further discussed at the next meeting.
VIII. NEW BUSINESS

There was no new business.

IX. ADJOURNMENT

Mr. Stengel adjourned the meeting at 5:55 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Teats 22 mes=

Judi Moss, Secretary
Decatur Public Library Board of Trustees




